
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, June 29, 2021 10:55 AM 
'surfbiker55@yahoo.com ' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Public Comment on Docket #20210015-EI 

Good Morning, Christopher McDermott 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/29/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 07274-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

-----Original Message-----
From: surfbiker55@everyactioncustom.com <surfbiker55@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 29, 202110:40 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Public Comment on Docket #20210015-EI 

Dear Public Service Commission, 

The past year has been a very difficult one for many businesses and residents. While inflation has increased over the 
past six months, it is largely attributed to supply shortages and shouldn't last. As a resident of Florida, I find the 
proposed rate increase to be excessive, and placing a burden on utility customers at a time when many Floridians can 
least afford to pay more. 

Looking into the proposed increase, it appears that FPL is trying to charge its regular customers for a range of new 
projects that aren't essential. Most importantly, FPL does not need to spend billions of dollars to build more fossil fuel 
units, rebuild an already-sufficient transmission system, and give their shareholders a raise. 

urge you to hold the line for reasonable and necessary increases and to vote NO on FPL's excessive proposed rate 
increases. 

Thank you. 
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Sincerely, 
Christopher McDermott 
392 San Nicolas Way  St Augustine, FL 32080‐7712 




